Bryant Mullin

Thank you for allowing this. My name is Brian Mullen and I am an inside IVW Construction
wireman. I'm going on record in support of this project. I'd like to point out that everybody on this
call today has enjoyed things made from the refining of methanol that has probably come from
another country with less regulations. Methanol is prevalent in our everyday lives and will continue
to be. Let's build this project and provide jobs in a responsible project for Washington. This job is
ready to go.

I would also like to point out that there is currently a wind project that is being built in Lewis
County. I was at a hearing, and there was opposition to this green project, a wind project that had
opposition. How can we be against a wind project and against a responsible project. I'd just like to
close by thanking everybody for their comments. I am once again in support of this project. Thank
you for the time.



